Bakul Patki

8, Kelly Street
London

NW1 8PH

06.02.2019

Kate Henry,

Senior Planning Officer
Regeneration and Planning
Camden Council,

5, Pancras Square,
London

N1C 4AG

Dear Kate,
Hope this finds you very well.

As promised, please find enclosed the amended drawings relating to my planning
application for 8, Kelly Street originally dated 08.11.18.

| also enclose the revised design statement and amended application form. (Dated
06.02.19)

The new revised drawings are:
RE03/REVA

RE05/REV A

RE 07/ REV A

RE 08/REVB

RE 10/ REV A

(All dated 06.02.19)

NB - these drawings do not refer to lime plaster specifically— as the original drawings

acifically
Y

dealt with in the accompanying design statement.

I think this should now meet all your requirements, as laid out in the various emails
from yourself and Colette dated: 17, 29" and 30" Jan.

Let me know if you need anything else otherwise, | look forward to the approvals
soon.

Thanks very much in advance and for your help on-going.

All the very best,

Bakul Patki )




